
Advent Season is Here!   

Please join us on Sunday, November 28th, for the first 
Sunday in Advent, at 10:00am.  Our new 

Interim Pastor Curtis Zieske will be leading our worship 
every Sunday in Advent! 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, November 23rd—No choir rehearsal. 

Thursday, November 25th—Thanksgiving Day, office closed. 

Friday, November 26th—Office closed for Thanksgiving holiday. 

Sunday, November 28th—Worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with our Interim Pastor, Curtis 

Zieske. 

Tuesday, November 30th—Tuesday Crew 9:00am. 

Wednesday, December 1st—Choir rehearsals: Voice at 6pm; Bells at 7pm. 

Thursday, December 2nd—Advent Bible Study, 12:00p. 

Sunday, December 5th—Worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with our Interim Pastor, Curtis 

Zieske. 

Advent Bible Study 

We’re starting up an Advent Bible study beginning December 2, 

2021, at noon in the Skylight Room.  All are welcome to come and 

enjoy the readings we’ll share. 

No need to RSVP.  We will wear masks and practice social 

distancing. 



2021 Christmas Gift and Food Drive 

Thank you to all who donated to our Thanksgiving Food Box 

drive!   

We are now looking towards Christmas and our annual Gift and 

Food drive for seven families from Washington Elementary School.  

On Sunday, November 21st, we put out cards with the names & 

needs/wants of children ranging in age from 2 to 17 taped on the 

windows of the sanctuary.  We still have several children on 

the list that haven’t been taken.  Please 

take a card (or more than one if you are able) 

and let Suzanne Stephen or Gae Nichols 

know which child(ren) you will be shopping 

for, 

If you would like to make a cash donation 

towards the food boxes or gifts please make 

your check out to Suzanne or Gae. 

Please have your gifts to the church no 

later than December 12th to give our Faith 

in Action team time to wrap and distribute 

the gifts. 

The Nursery has been moved to the Chapel.  You’ll find a changing table 

and rocking chairs.  Children must be supervised.  The best part is you 

will still be able to listen to the worship service! 


